
 

March 1, 2022 

 

Ms. Kirsten Hillyer 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

Office of Resource Conservation & Recovery (ORCR) 

Materials Recovery & Waste Management Division (MRWMD) 

 

Re: Calaveras - CCR Part A Demonstration, Request for Additional Information 

 

Dear Ms. Hillyer: 

 

CPS Energy is in receipt of your February 14, 2022, communication requesting additional information 



 

Request 2:  A discussion of the issues that led to the delay (if a delay has occurred) to the requested 
date to cease receipt of waste. 

 

Response 2:  Permitting through the City of San Antonio and Bexar County had delayed the 

mobilization to the field.  Both the City of San Antonio and Bexar County took approximately double 



 

Request 2:  A discussion of the issues that led to the delay (if a delay has occurred) to the requested 
date to cease receipt of waste. 

 

Response 2:  No delay has occurred that would change the original requested date.  
 

Request 3:  An updated requested date to cease receipt of waste (if the original date requested has 

changed). 
 

Response 3:  No change has occurred to the original requested date.  

 

Request 4:  An updated narrative justifying the new date to cease receipt of waste (if the original date 

requested has changed). 

 

Response 4:  No change has occurred to the original requested date.  

 

 

Please call me at (210) 353-


